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The Global Compact Office
United Nations Global Compact
Two United Nations Plaza

New York, NY 10017

Athens, June 7, 2012

Re: COP - Grace Letter

Dear Sirs,

We are kindly requesting a grace period for our COP in reference to our participation in the
Global Compact.

The reason is that we have changed the reporting cycle and we are now working on our CSR
report for 2011 which will include our commitment to the principles of the UN Global Compact.
We estimate that our report will be submitted at 2012/08/10.

We thank you in advance and appreciate the consideration given to our request.
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